Great Lakes

DENTAL TECHNOLOGIES

December 10, 2020

To Whom it May Concern:

The manufacturer of the George Gauge and associated equipment (product numbers
056-021, 056-022, 056-023, 056-024, 056-025, 056-032, 56-033,056-034 and 056-035)
has informed us that the above listed products do not contain any materials defined by
OSHA to be a physical or health hazard. Therefore, according to OSHA Standard, the
manufacturer states that no Safety Data Sheet has been prepared or is required.

It is suggested that you keep this letter in your files for future inquiries regarding the
safety of this product.

Very truly yours,

Robert J. Schutrum
Compliance Director
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